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Brunswick Corporation : U.S. Coast Guard
Honors Brunswick's Marlow For
Contributions Advancing Safe Boating

LAKE FOREST, Ill., Jan. 12, 2017 - Citing his "outstanding contributions to
recreational boating safety," the U.S. Coast Guard (USCG) recently honored
Brunswick Corporation's (NYSE: BC) David Marlow with its Meritorious Public
Service Award.

Marlow, Brunswick's director - product integrity/government affairs, was cited
for his contributions and leadership as a member of the National Boating Safety
Advisory Council.  The Council works with the U.S. Coast Guard's Boating Safety
Division to improve the safety of recreational boaters on U.S. waterways through
all means and methods, and to provide advice to the Coast Guard on matters
relating to recreational boating safety.  At various times in his career, Marlow
has served as vice chairman of the Council as well as chairman of the Council's
important Boats and Associated Equipment Subcommittee.

USCG Rear Adm. Paul Thomas noted that "during his 12 years as chairman of the
Boats and Associated Equipment Subcommittee, Mr. Marlow dedicated countless
hours of his personal time and energy to ensuring that the subcommittee
effectively addressed issues under its purview, and went to great lengths to
include all interested parties in subcommittee discussions."

Thomas added that recently improving recreational boating safety statistics "are
due in no small part to Mr. Marlow's strong leadership and persistent commitment
to recreational boating safety, and reflect great credit upon himself, the
National Recreational Boating Safety Program, and the United States Coast
Guard."

Marlow, who remains active in many marine industry efforts and organizations,
said he was "humbled and proud" to receive the Meritorious Award, the second
highest public service awarded given by the USCG.

About Brunswick
Headquartered in Lake Forest, Ill., Brunswick Corporation's  leading consumer
brands include Mercury and Mariner outboard engines; Mercury MerCruiser
sterndrives and inboard engines; MotorGuide trolling motors; Attwood, Garelick
and Whale marine parts and accessories; Land 'N' Sea, Kellogg Marine, Payne's
Marine and BLA parts and accessories distributors; Bayliner, Boston Whaler,
Brunswick Commercial and Government Products, Crestliner, Cypress Cay, Harris,
Lowe, Lund, Meridian, Princecraft, Quicksilver, Rayglass, Sea Ray, Thunder Jet
and Uttern; Life Fitness, Hammer Strength, Cybex, Indoor Cycling Group  and
SCIFIT fitness equipment; InMovement products and services for productive well-
being; and Brunswick billiards tables, accessories and game room furniture. For
more information, visit http://www.brunswick.com.
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